From:

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Bannial Flat Farm, The Granary, Guisborough Road
Date: 08 June 2020 06:47:18

Dear Team

Newholm cum Dunsley Parish Council has No Objections to this application, following e-
consultation with Cllrs receiving a quorate No Objection response.

Regards

Victoria Pitts
Parish Clerk

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the EE network.

From: Planning

Sent: Friday, 29 May 2020 15:01

To:

Subject: Bannial Flat Farm, The Granary, Guisborough Road

As you will be aware the North York Moors National Park Authority office is closed. As a
result of staff no longer having access to printers and post, regrettably the Authority has
had to temporarily suspend neighbour consultation letters. As your Parish/Town
Council/Meeting may wish to display the attached site notice in your Parish notice board
and/or send to any relevant person locally you consider may be affected by the
proposal, we have provided a copy for your usage.

Kind regards

The Planning Department
North York Moors National Park Authority

North York Moors
National Parlk

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
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